
Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT 
Text FBCPLANO to 22828 to receive an email each Friday about upcoming events 

as well as special news bulletins through First Connect. 

Church Financial Report—through August 20 
 Planned giving: $2,304,978      ~      Actual giving: $2,120,714 (8%) 

Sunday, August 27  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
 Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
     12:00 p.m. Homecare Lord’s Supper, off campus 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry        
       3:45 p.m. Childcare, D104 
       4:00 p.m. AWANA Clubs, C Bldg Upstairs 
       4:30 p.m. AWANA Parent Meeting, Gathering Hall 
 

Monday, August 28  
 

Tuesday, August 29 
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Poor Richard’s Café 
       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
 

Wednesday, August 30 
       4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m. Preschool/Children Aftercare, D122 
       6:15 p.m. Wednesday Night Bible Study, Great Hall 
 Care Giver Ministry Team Meeting, Conference Room 
       6:45 p.m. Orchestra Rehearsal 
       7:00 p.m.  Spanish Bible Study, B219 
 UPG Ministry Team, B102  
       7:15 p.m.  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary  
 

Thursday, August 31  
 

Friday, September 1 
 

Saturday, September 2 
 

Sunday, September 3  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
 Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary 
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry        

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

Give Via Text Message:   
Text FBCPLANO and  the $ amount  to 73256  

                                           



Wednesday Evening Study 
Goliath Must Fall...Winning the Battle Against Your Giants by Louie Giglio 
This six-session interactive video-based series, facilitated by Tommy Shumate, begins 
September 6 at 6:15 p.m. in B205. Study guides available upon registration.  To 
register, contact  972-424-8551; call/text 972-741-1096; or email  
tommys@fbcplano.org. 
 
Sunday Afternoon Ladies’ Bible Study 
Made to Crave: Satisfying Your Deepest Desire With God, Not Food by Lisa Terkkeurst is 
a seven-session video-based series. Facilitated by Sarah Hickox and Joy Weber, this 
study will meet Sunday afternoons beginning September 10 from 4:00-5:30 p.m.  in 
the Gathering Hall (during the Awana Clubs time).  Participant books available for $10 
at Lifeway and $6 on Amazon. 
 
Thursday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study  
Rebuild, A Study in Nehemiah, a nine-week study facilitated by Judy Cleveland,  begins 
September 14 at 9:30-11:00 in B201.  Workbooks will be available at the first session 
for $15.  Child care provided by reservation only by calling the Children’s Ministry 
Office at 972-424-8551. 
 
Renaissance Dinner Theater Trip 
Join us on Friday, December 8, as we travel by bus to First Baptist Gainesville for a 
four-course dinner and entertainment by the North Central Texas University Madrigal 
Singers.  We will leave at 2:00 p.m. and return by 10:00 p.m.  Cost is $57/person.  Paid 
reservations due in the Church Office by November 1. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
Plano PM Fall Kick-Off 
Plano PM will not meet on August 30.  We will resume on Wednesday, September 6, 
at 7:15-8:45 p.m. with Archery Tag in the FBC Park (behind the Community Garden/
across the street from the Sanctuary). 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

AWANA Clubs Kick-Off is TONIGHT from 4:00-5:30 p,m. on 
the second floor of the Children’s Building.  There will also 
be  a Parent Meeting at 4:30 p.m. in the Gathering Hall. 
 

Children’s Choir Registration 
Children’s Choir (for children 4 years old through 5th grade) begins on Sunday, 
September 24,  at 3:00 p.m.  Register now  at www.fbcplano.org/childrensmusic. 
 
Preschool Fall Registration at First Baptist Plano OPEN 
Weekday School - Visit www.fbcplano.org/wds for more information. 
Parent Day Out - Visit www.fbcplano.org/pdo for more information. 

Welcome New Members 
Dan Miller, Baptized 
Bert and Denise Traver, Transfer of Letter 
 
Fall 2017 Valley Mission Trip 
This year's trip will be October 7-13, to construct a 2560 sq. ft. church, including a 
Sanctuary, two classrooms, a multi-purpose room, and two restrooms, for Grace Point 
Church in Edinburg, TX, which is a mission church of Corner Stone Church in Houston, 
TX, and New Wine Church in La Feria, TX.  Started on February 25, 2017, there are 
currently 34 people attending services in an open field, led by Pastor Angel Reta, his 
wife Elizabeth, and their three children. Cost for transportation, lodging and most 
meals is $275, due by August 31. If interested in going, please contact Mike Oliver at 
972-467-2468 or oliver.marine@yahoo.com. 
 
Sunshine Singers 
Join us when Sunshine Singers resumes rehearsals on Tuesday, September 5, at 11:00 
a.m. in the Choir Suite upstairs. Everyone is welcome. Bring a friend! 
 
Women’s Prayer Lunch 
Bring your lunch and join us Tuesday, September 5, at 11:30 a.m. in the Foundry 
(Student area upstairs Building D). This will be a casual atmosphere; no one will be 
called upon; prayer requests will be received. 
 
Men’s Prayer Lunch 
Bring your lunch and join us Thursday, September 7, at 11:30 a.m. in The 
Foundry (Student area upstairs Building D).  To receive text reminders 
and announcements , text @fbcmensp to 81010. You can also be part of an email 
reminder group by simply emailing  fbcmensp@mail.remind.com. 
 
Committee Orientation Night 
All new and returning committee members are asked to attend this meeting on 
Sunday, September 10, at 6:30 p.m. in the Great Hall. 
 
Love Where You Live 
We will once again be helping our neighbors within the 
Plano community on September 16. Volunteers are 
needed - there are jobs for everyone. Childcare will be available by reservation. For 
more information, please contact Jay Breeding or Steve Unger, or email 
fbc@fbcplano.org.  
 
Prayer for Hulu People Missionaries Attending Conference 
At a National UPG Conference in Indonesia this September, the IMPACT organization 
that met here in our church 4-5 years ago is joining with the Indonesian Peoples 
Network to bring 143 field workers to meet with 500 Indonesian pastors.  Some of 
these workers are in the area where our Hulu people live.  Please pray for the workers, 
the Pastors and the leaders of the conference. Campus-wide Wi-Fi  Password:  romans121 

mailto:oliver.marine@yahoo.com

